
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, March 19, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Dippers with Tomato Parmesan Sauce  

 Macaroni and Cheese  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

    

BIRTHDAYS:  Gabriela Quintana    

   

1. Attention: Any students that have not turned in their Voices permission slips, please 

turn them in to Mrs. Pedersen.  

 

2. Remember that starting today and this week you will earn ten tiger stripes on 

Wednesday March 21 during MP, all you have to do is to continue to be Ready, Safe 

and Respectful by staying referral free, and remember that on Friday March 23rd  you 

will be able to participate in our PBIS  multiple activity celebration in recognition of 

all the good choices you have made.  

 

3. Green team members helping out with the Energy Carnival - remember we are 

meeting during lunch on Wed, and after school on Thursday in Mr. Eigel's 

room.  Hope to see you there!  See Mr. Eigel or Ms. Kowynia with questions.  

 

4. Attention: Students that were on the wrestling team can pick up their team pictures in 

the office.  

 

5. 8th Grade choir members only will have choir on Tuesday.  

 

6. Congratulations to the Gurrie Symphony Orchestra! They took part in the Illinois 

Grade School Music Association’s district contest on Saturday and earned a Division 

1 rating along with high praise from all three judges. 

 

7. The annual Cops –n- Kids basketball game will be held on Thursday, March 22nd at 

7pm (doors open at 6:30). This year’s proceeds will benefit Special Olympics - 

Illinois. Join us for a game that will feature members of the Countryside, Hodgkins, 

and LaGrange police departments competing against Gurrie 8th grade boys and 

girls  basketball players and, will also feature our own cheer squads. Raffles, door 

prizes, free-throw shooting contests... Hope to see you there! 

 

8. This weekend, the girls volleyball teams went to park for the conference tournament. 

7th grade came out hungry for the win, taking down Highlands in two sets with 

consistent, aggressive serving from Margot Pooler, Allyssa Wong, and Hanna Eskra. 

Lily Prendergast dominated at the net, racking up six kills throughout the match. 

Piper Oldenburg took charge on defense with the help of Maddie Gonzalez, Nikki 

Avizius, Sara Gjorgjevska, and Sammy Shanahan.  



 

In the second round, the tigers fell to Pleasantdale's number 1 seed team, but fought 

until the bitter end showing their grit, passion, and drive.  

 

8th grade played at noon and took on Park Red. The Tigers dominated from the get 

go. Grace Kernagis, Ava Paganis and Maggie Brejcha helped the Tigers cruise as 

they won in two sets. Maggie Kernagis and Emma Rogers made some big passes late 

to seal the victory. In the next game, Gurrie took on the one-loss Park Blue team. The 

Tigers fell down 14-6 but never gave up. Meah Larocco and Sophie Peto rallied the 

troops as they closed within 3 points down 22-19. Anna Westrick took the volleyball 

next, and help the Tigers score 6 straight points to win the first set. In the 2nd set, the 

Tigers cruised to victory thanks to big plays from Katie Hess, Lily Metz, and Ana 

Brown. 

 

8th grade advances to the championship for the second year in a row! Tigers will play 

Pleasantdale Tuesday night at LT North at 7:30. Come out and support the Tigers!  

 

9. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting tomorrow, after school, 

until 4 P.M. in Ms. Vogg's room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 

chromebooks.  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for 

more information.  See you Tuesday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


